
 
23rd March, 2020 
 
To, 
The Manager - Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400051 
 
Symbol: AARON 
 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is to inform you that the Company has been taking a series of measures in view of the 
COVID-19 pandemic to ensure safety and health of all employees, their families and to 
ensure compliance with various directive issued by the Central/State Governments.  
 
As a step in this direction, the Company has decided to shutdown the operations at their 
locations and offices with a view to safeguard the risks to the health of our employees / 
workers.  
 
The duration of this shutdown will depend upon directives to be further issued by the 
respective Government authorities. The Company will continue to closely monitor the 
situation and take appropriate action as per regulatory guidance. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking you. 
 

 
 


